
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
      
 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 
For Immediate Release    Contact: Water Department 
June 27, 2024     (315) 785-7758 
 
  

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
200 AND 300 BLOCKS OF WINSLOW STREET 

JUNE 27, 2024 
 
 

 
There is a temporary service interruption for the 200 and 300 blocks of Winslow Street due to 
an unforeseen event while work was in progress. 
 
The Water Distribution Department would like to thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while this work is completed. 
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